
  

 
POYNTON WITH WORTH TOWN COUNCIL 

Civic Hall, Poynton 
 
 
Date: 30th January 2013 
 
 
You are summoned to attend a meeting of the Facilities, Infrastructure and Economic 
Development Committee on Monday 4th February 2013 at 8pm at the Civic Hall, Poynton  
 
 

A G E N D A 
 

 
PART A 

 
1. Apologies for absence 

 
2. Declarations of Interest (plus any requests for dispensations to discuss and 

vote on a matter in which a member or co-opted member has a Disclosable 
Pecuniary or other Interest) 

 
3. To approve as accurate the record of the additional Facilities, Infrastructure 

and Economic Development Committee meeting held on 14th January 2013 
 

4. To receive and consider the Operations and Events Manager’s written report 
for January 2013 

 
5. To receive and consider a written report from Cllr Alex Smith concerning a 

review of car parking in Poynton 
 

6. To receive a Town and Parish Council Briefing on Street Lighting from Kevin 
Melling, Head of Highways and Transport at Cheshire East Council 

 
7. To receive a written update from the Clerk on Poynton’s Byelaws 

 
8. To receive a verbal update from Cllr Geoff King concerning School Lane 

Revitalisation (feedback on a meeting to be held on Friday 1st February 2013) 
 

9. To receive notice of a Temporary Road Closure from Cheshire East Council to 
enable essential work to be carried out on the Poynton Railway Bridge on 
Chester Road in February 2013  

 
10. To receive an exchange of e-mails and attachments concerning a Disley to 

Poynton cycle route, to which Cllr M Beanland will speak. 
 



  

PART B 
 

The media and members of the public are excluded from this part of the agenda on 
the grounds of the Town Council’s Standing Orders, namely S0 69(iv) – “Any terms 
proposed or to be proposed by or to the Council in the course of negotiations for a 
contract for the acquisition or disposal of property or the supply of goods or 
services, if so long as disclosure to the public of the terms would prejudice the 
Council in those or any other negotiations”. 
 
 

11. To receive a written update from the Clerk on the proposed transfer of the 
Coppice Road Allotments 

 
 
 
Yours Faithfully,   
 
   
   
 
 
Malcolm Adams 
Town Clerk 


